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Sent: 8/3/2010 4:12:34 PM

'cln@cpuc.ca.gov' (cln@cpuc.ca.gov); 'seb@cpuc.ca.gov' (seb@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'cfl@cpuc.ca.gov' (cfl@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

'lpl@cpuc.ca.gov' (lpl@cpuc.ca.gov); 'ppl@cpuc.ca.gov' (ppl@cpuc.ca.gov);
'bm3@cpuc.ca.gov'Cc: Redacted

(bm3@cpuc.ca.gov); Ramaiya, Shilpa R ______
(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Redacted
Redacted 'don.arambula@sce.com'
(don.arambula@sce.com); 'ABesa@SempraUtilities.com' 
(ABesa@SempraUtilities.com); Reacted______________
Redacted
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E Data Request 14 (EEGA 1344) PWHRP

Dear Cathy,

Re: EEGA data request 1344

PG&E submitted its response on EEGA today but has some concerns 
regarding Energy Division's plan to include low-flow & thermostatic control 
showerheads in the final prescriptive package of measures for PWHRP.

PG&E disagrees with the mandatory inclusion of showerheads to the PWHRP and is 
concerned that the addition of low-flow and/or thermostatic control showerheads as a 
required measure in the PWHRP package will negatively impact program participation 
These concerns are summarized below:

■ Inclusion of required showerhead devices in the PWHRP package was not vetted 
through the 6 month stakeholder informed Program Development process 
undertaken at the direction of ED or by the stakeholders comprising the California 
Home Energy Retrofit Coordinating Committee (CA HERCC);

■ PG&E believes that a number of potential PWHRP customers will either (a) 
already have these devices installed or (b) prefer not to install the devices 
because of comfort or system compatibility concerns; and

■ During coordination meetings last week, the State Energy Program
(SEP) Residential Retrofit awardees in PG&E’s service area expressed concern 
that requiring the showerhead devices would negatively impact program 
participation for the same reasons mentioned above.

In summary, PG&E supports inclusion of low-flow and/or thermostatic control 
showerheads as encouraged, but optional, measures in the PWHRP package
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RedacIf vou have any questions, please contact PG&E's Whole House Project Manager 
Redacted tpdat Redacted

Thank vou.
Redacted

Regulatory Analyst
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
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